
Tom Patton Sponsor Testimony- HB 444 

House Transportation and Public Safety Committee 

11/15/22 

 

Chairman Baldridge, Vice Chairman McClain, Ranking Member Sheehy, and the Members of 

the House Transportation and Public Safety Committee, thank you for the opportunity and honor 

to provide sponsor testimony on House Bill 444. This piece of legislation aims to change the 

name of the “Officer David Fahey Memorial Highway” located on Interstate 90 in Cuyahoga 

County to the “Officer David Fahey Jr Cleveland Police First District Memorial Highway.”  

 

My wish in fixing this sign is to honor Officer David Fahey Jr’s legacy and name, and to respect 

his family’s wishes of his memorial. 

 

Chairman Baldridge and the members of this committee, thank you again for allowing me this 

testimony. I would be happy to answer any questions now.   


